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Kerry Worthington Resolution for Mary Kilmarx Award 
 

Whereas Kerry Worthington is a former NARUC employee who continues to support the 
regulatory community as a contractor to the Office of Energy Efficiency and Renewable Energy 
at the U.S. Department of Energy; 
 
Whereas Kerry was a Senior Manager at NARUC from 2014 to 2022, providing critical and 
unwavering support to the Energy Resources and the Environment Committee; 
 
Whereas Kerry organized countless panels, working groups, trainings, and webinars that helped 
NARUC members improve their understanding of electricity delivery, distributed generation, 
distributed energy resources, performance regulation, distribution system planning, transmission 
planning, utility compensation, risk management, and grid modernization; 
 
Whereas Kerry staffed the Eastern Interconnection States’ Planning Council and then the 
National Council on Electricity Policy; 
 
Whereas Kerry supported NARUC’s Staff Subcommittee on Rate Design in preparing the 
NARUC Manual on Distributed Energy Resources Rate Design and Compensation; 
 
Whereas Kerry earned a B.S. in Business Administration from Towson University and recently 
completed an M.B.A. from the University of Maryland; 
 
Whereas Kerry has worked diligently and professionally to train regulators across the country 
(and beyond) in the name of good government, clean energy, and the environment; 
 
Whereas Kerry’s commitment to understanding the dynamism of the regulatory environment for 
electricity and to facilitating the understanding of regulators has allowed us to deepen our 
understanding and perform more competently; and 
 
Whereas Kerry, with caring and patience, led hundreds of NARUC members on a journey to 
becoming more educated and more confident regulators and to better serve the public interest. 
 
Resolved that the National Association of Regulatory Commissioners, convened at its Winter 
Policy Summit in Washington, DC, extends gratitude to Kerry Worthington for her leadership 
and dedication at NARUC and for her efforts to serve its members with excellence in all her 
activities. NARUC expresses its best wishes for her continued career development and 
encourages her to continue to offer her talent in service to regulators and regulated utilities.  
____________________________ 
Sponsored by the Committee on Energy Resources and the Environment 
Adopted by the NARUC Board of Directors on February 15, 2023 

 


